


 
 
Crews continue to prepare for the widening of I-44 (pictured in the background) 
between Riverside and Yale in Tulsa. The Oklahoma Transportation Commission 
approved two contracts for right of way clearance at its meeting Monday, March 2. 
Under the two contracts, crews will clear 59 parcels of land. The improved highway 
is expected to be completed in late 2012. 


